
August/September 
2019 Welcome!

Welcome to Before and After School CHAPS! We hope that everyone had a
wonderful summer full of fun and relaxation! We are excited to start another
great school year!
 

Here are a some answers to a few frequently asked questions that might help!
 

Important Dates

Tues, Aug 27th
First Day of School
Before & After School

Programs begin!
 

Fri, Aug 30th

No School
CHAPS is open 7:00am-

6:00pm at each
elementary school.

Quinn CHAPS will combine
with Mulready CHAPS.

*PIZZA LUNCH*
 

Mon, Sept 2nd
Labor Day- No School

CHAPS CLOSED
 

Wed, Sept 18th
Half Day of School

After school programs will
run from dismissal until

6:00pm.
*PIZZA LUNCH*

If your child would like
pizza, please sign up with
a staff by Tues Sept 17th!

 

Forest Ave CHAPS Farley CHAPS Mulready CHAPS Quinn CHAPS
136 Forest Ave

Hudson, MA 01749
978-562-1279

119 Cottage Street
Hudson, MA 01749

978-562-4788

306 Cox Street
Hudson, MA 01749

978-568-1432

201 Manning Street
Hudson, MA 01749

978-763-5549

Do I need to pay the monthly tuition for August and September?
-No, the 4 days of August are included in September tuition.
 
Where will my child go on the no school days and vacation days?
-Each of the elementary schools programs will be open from 7:00am-6:00pm on these days. 
 Children who are enrolled in After School CHAPS are eligible to attend.  Your child will
attend the location that they go to for after school chaps. The only exception is the Quinn
CHAPS program, those students will combine with Mulready CHAPS. If for some reason a
location needs to change, you will be notified by email and signs will be posted at your child's
site.
 
Will my child need a lunch on no school days, vacation days, half days, etc??
-Often times there will be a pizza lunch as an option. (costs below) Typically when the half
day is due to parent teacher conferences, we ask that you pack your child a lunch.  During
vacations there is usually one scheduled pizza day and you will need to pack a lunch on the
other days. Don't forget a morning snack every day!
*This specific information will be noted on each monthly newsletter, so please take note!*
 
Why doesn't my key card work?
-The key cards that you were given only work during the normal CHAPS hours which are
7:00am-8:20am and 2:55pm-6:00pm. Therefore during half days and no school days your
card will not work during the hours in the middle.  To get access you may need to call the
sites phone for someone to let you in. Phone numbers should be posted on the doors.
*If your key card is not working during the hours that it should be, please contact Colleen
(colleen@hudsonchaps.com).
         ALL KEY CARDS SHOULD BE ACTIVE AS OF WED (8/28) AFTERNOON

Monthly Tuition

Before School: $115.00
After School: $270.00
Before & After School: $345.00

Pizza Lunches
Cost includes pizza and a drink 

2 slices: $4.00
3 slices: $5.00

If you have more questions, please refer to the back to school email
that was sent out early August.  This email is also posted on our
website for quick reference. The parent handbook is also a great
resource! If you still have questions, please feel free to contact

colleen @ colleen@hudsonchaps.com 978-568-8884.


